
May 21, 2024 

I am submitting application/notice to stand for a second term on the Black Point Beach 

Association Board of Governors, and will make a brief statement as to why I feel I may continue 

to contribute to the BOG at the meeting.   

Briefly, much good has been accomplished in the last few years, and I would like to help further 

that going forward. 

Tom Cherry 

12 Uncas Road, Niantic 


